
 
CITY OF CLYDE HILL 

PUBLIC HEARING on 2024 Stormwater  

Management Program (SWMP) Plan 

 

The City Council will hold a public hearing (hybrid) to 

discuss the annual update to the City’s Stormwater 

Management Program (SWMP) plan during the City 

Council Special Meeting scheduled on Tuesday March 

12th, beginning at 6:00PM   

 

The current SWMP and information on Stormwater in 

Clyde Hill is available on the City’s website at 

www.clydehill.org under Public Works -> Stormwater 

Management. A copy of the annual SWMP update will be 

available at City Hall or by request. Questions or 

comments regarding this update can be directed to the 

Public Works Director, Shaun Tozer at 

shaun@clydehill.org.  
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